
 MEMORANDUM 

Date: February 16, 2021 

To: All residents, families & team members 

From: Cherie Powers, Executive Director 

Subject: Path Forward Community Update  

The Legacy at North Augusta is in our fourth week with no new cases of COVID-19 in residents or 

team members!  

If we can keep COVID-19 out of the community, on March 1, we will open our dining room for 

limited, in-person communal dining. Tables will be placed in a way that residents can dine and enjoy 

each other’s company while continuing to practice social distancing. We are also holding in-person 

small group activities.  

We are getting many questions about family visitation. We are working on ways to safely do this, 

soliciting guidance from the Department of Health and the Centers for Disease Control. When we can 

have in-person visitation, even though all residents have been vaccinated, visitors will still be 

required to wear masks and maintain six feet of distance between residents and team members. My 

number one priority remains keeping residents healthy.  

I know this pandemic seems never-ending. I have hope that soon the CDC will release guidance on 

how to safely move forward with life once everyone has been vaccinated. As we said last week, we 

encourage family members to receive the vaccine as soon as it is made available to you.  

If you would like to schedule a virtual visit with your loved one, you may do so here: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/legacyvirtualvisits.   

 For screen porch visits, you may sign up here: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/picnicvisits.     

 As always, we are thankful for everyone’s cooperation, patience and prayers during this time.   

 As a reminder, all updates can be found online at www.thelegacyatnorthaugusta.org/pathforward. 
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